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The kicker refund was put in place to protect the Oregon citizens from over taxation 

and it is an absolute insult that anyone would look to cancel refunding us the 

overpayment of our taxes we paid. We are not a blank check for the government to 

keep taking money from for no specified purpose. The state has a budget and if we 

were overtaxed then we deserve that money back without exception. Stop trying to 

act like the state deserves to keep that money and give it back to the citizens that you 

are supposed to represent. 


